
RDRA Committee Meeting 

18
th

 June 2018 

Holmbush 8.30p.m. 

 

 

Present:  John Kearsley (Chair), Sue Barrow (Treasurer), Rachel Harwood 

 

1. RDA update – Rachel and John had attended a number of site meetings with the 

RDA and others, and John had exchanged numerous e-mails with the RDA chair 

over the past few months and, after much discussion, agreement had been reached 

whereby the RDA would carry out resurfacing of the section where damage had 

occurred.  In this way, the road would be returned to its condition prior to the 

RDA works, except for 1 join, which is unavoidable, rather than having a number 

of 'filled potholes', which would deteriorate relatively quickly.  Residents were 

given due notice and the work was carried out in May to everyone's satisfaction 

and without incident by Drivepoint.  There was no cost to the RDRA.  Rachel and 

John both expressed their gratitude to the RDA chair for all the time and effort in 

reaching this position. 

2. Defibrillator – Following the committee meeting with Tom Cotton on 2
nd

 

October 17, and John's e-mail confirming Tom's action points the same evening, 

nothing further had been heard from Tom so John had sent him an e-mail 

requesting an update on 12
th

 June. 

3. New occupiers – Sue confirmed she had contacted the 3 new residents at 

Novello, Hartley and Camelias. 

4. Drivepoint – John confirmed he had received a credit note from Drivepoint in 

respect of the invoice received in error for the recent RDA works and passed these 

to Sue. 

5. AGM – It was agreed John would approach Mrs Broadhurst at Cranleigh Nursery 

School with a view to holding the next AGM on 25
th

 July.   

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


